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31 July 2024 
 
Consultation on Fisheries Management Measures within Scottish Offshore Marine 
Protected Areas (MPAs)  
 
Dear Edward,  
 
I am writing to inform you of an upcoming public consultation on the proposed fisheries 
management measures within Scottish offshore Marine Protected Areas (MPAs) which is to 
be launched in Summer 2024.  
 
The Scottish Government has committed to the delivery of fisheries management measures 
for existing MPAs where these are not already in place and provide protection for designated 
features to ensure conservation objectives are being met. There are 20 sites in which the 
Scottish Government is intending to consult on, an overview of these sites is provided in 
Annex A. Of these 20 sites, three of these sites overlap with inshore region and in this 
context the term “MPAs” includes sites designated as MPAs and Special Areas of 
Conservation (SACs).  
 
I will inform you of this consultation launch date and where to respond to the consultation in 
due course. In the mean time, officials within the Marine Directorate are more than happy to 
meet with you, at a time of your convenience, to discuss the details of the upcoming 
consultation with you. Please contact  to set up a 
meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

GILLIAN MARTIN 
 








